
Page 1 of 1 

Nonnye Grant 

To: Tom Walden 
Subject: RE: Dkt. 100334-WU - San Sebastian Water, LLC 

Good morning Tom, I will use 7-23-10 as the cancellation date for the certificate in MCD. 
Thanks for your quick response. Nonnye 

From: Tom Walden 
Sent: Monday, October 18, 2010 4:19 PM 
To: Nonnye Grant 
Subject: RE: Dkt. 100334-WU - San Sebastian Water, LLC 

The cancellation date for the certificate is July 23, 2010, the day the court appointed the county as receiver. 
Thanks for the reminder that the first ordering paragraph should contain the effective date of the cancellation 

.. . .. .. 

From: Nonnye Grant 
Sent: Monday, October 18, 2010 3:58 PM 
To: Tom Walden 
Subjed: Dkt. 100334-WU - San Sebastian Water, LLC 

Good afternoon Tom, order PSC-IO-0623-FOF-WU was issued today and I need for you to 
verify the cancellation date of their certificate 439-W, as it is not listed in the 1st ordering 
paragraph of the order, as this is normal place that the date should be listed. There are 
several dates mentioned in the order and it is not clear to me which is the correct date to use. 
Is it the date that the Court appointed the County as the receiver, which is 7-23-10 or the date 
of the order, which is 10-18-10. Please advise as to the correct date of cancellation, and 
remember that this date should be listed in the 1st ordering paragraph of any future orders that 
you do, as to cancellation. Thanks. 

Nonnye 6. Grant 
Commission Deputy Clerk 
Florida Public Selvice Commission 
phone: (850) 413-6746 
fax: (850)413-7118 
email: ngrant@psc.state.fl.us 
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